
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear, 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 
I write further to your request for information received 20/01/2016.  
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
Hello, 
 
I’d like to request the appointment diary of the Police & Crime Commissioner from 1st July 
2015 to 31st December 2015. 
 
Please provide the time and date of each appointment or event, and a summary of what it 
was about. The estimated duration of the appointment would be appreciated if it is easily 
accessible. 
 
(‘Meeting with Chief Constable’ would, for instance, be fine as a summary – I’m not 
looking for a detailed agenda for each appointment.) 
 
I’m not interested in appointments where someone deputised for the PCC. Please also 
indicate dates when the PCC was on leave. 
 
Where entries need to be redacted, please still provide the time and date of the 
appointment, as part of my research is to establish how many meetings the PCC has had. 
 
It would be immensely helpful if the information could, if possible, be provided as a 
spreadsheet. 
 
 
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request.  
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 
Please see the attached excel spreadsheet.  
 
 

Our Ref: 000419/16 
  

Your Ref:    
  
Address Correspondence to:  
  
Date 17 February 2016 
  

  



Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure.  Letters should be addressed to Information 
Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address.  If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Information Management 
Leicestershire Police 

 

Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law.   

Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 

 

 


